
 

 

Dear Valley Christian Community - 

 

Today is DAY ONE of our 15 Days of Giving.  Today's opportunity to give will go directly to your teachers 

and staff at VCS!  See the letter below from Jeff and Jodi Karvandi. 

 

Dear Valley Christian School Parents, 

 

The elementary Christmas program will be taking place, Thursday, December 15 at 7pm.  It is at this 

special program that we, the parents of children at VCS, will be presenting our teachers and staff with a 

token of our appreciation and recognize them for the blessing they are in our children's lives. 

 

Our goal this year is to raise $15,000.  This will allow us to give a larger monetary gift to each one of 

them.  They will be able to use their cash gift for what they need, and of course, with cash “one size fits 

all”. We will distribute the donations to our faculty and staff as well as present each teacher/staff with a 

loaf of Great Harvest Bread.   

 

There will be an envelope with the secretary in the North office beginning Monday, November 28.  Please 

drop off your donations by Tuesday December 13. You may also mail monies to VCS, memo: Teacher 

Appreciation.  All donations are tax deductible and will be receipted in the year end statement from 

Valley Christian School. 

 

Thank you in advance for making the teachers and staff at VCS feel appreciated! 

 

Jeff and Jodi Karvandi – VCS Parents 

 

Ways to Donate Today: 

 Email info@valleychristian.org with your pledge 

 Go to our school website, http://www.valleychristian.org/giving/ and click the "Donate Now" 

button to give online 

 Mail a check to Valley Christian School, 2526 Sunset Lane, Missoula, MT 59804 c/o Development 

 Drop off your donation at our main office  

 

Please email me at info@valleychristian.org or text/call at 406-540-3210 (CP) if you have any questions 

about this opportunity to give, thank you! 

 

God bless! 

 
Anthony Baugher 

Head of School 

Valley Christian School  


